
Subject: Re: Oklahoma DIY Audio meeting
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 26 Oct 2010 02:08:35 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I like the idea of a fall DIY meeting, but honestly, I think we missed our window on this one.  Too
bad, 'cause we're definitely overdue.  But once we hit November, the holiday season starts rolling.
 We have two holidays in that month, Veteran's day and Thanksgiving.  Both make long weekends
for many people.  December is definitely out 'cause it's hectic for just about everyone.  So I think
we'll probably have to wait until January or February.
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